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Online Renewal for Licenses Expiring on May 31, 2020

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Candace Robinson.

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of Audiologists, Hearing Aid Dispensers, and Speech Language Pathologists (4816 recipients)

Board of Audiologists, Hearing Aid
Dispensers & Speech-Language
Pathologists
Online Renewal Open April 1, 2020 for Licenses Expiring May
31, 2020

Good Evening,

I hope this message finds you and your loved ones well, during this time of uncertainty.  This
notice serves to advise you that the online renewal system will be accessible on Wednesday,
April 1st, 2020, for those who have a license(s) expiring on May 31, 2020.  You can access the
renewal system through our website by clicking on the "license renewal" tab on the landing

page or through the following link:  

https://health.maryland.gov/boardsahs/Pages/renewal.aspx

Please let me know if you have questions. 

Thank you and be well,

Candace

Candace G. Robinson, Au.D., CCC-A, FAAA
Executive Director, Board of Examiners for Audiologists, Hearing Aid Dispensers
& Speech-Language Pathologists
Maryland Department of Health
4201 Patterson Avenue
Baltimore, MD 21215

https://health.maryland.gov/boardsahs/Pages/renewal.aspx
https://www.google.com/maps/search/4201+Patterson+Avenue+%0D%0A+Baltimore,+MD+21215?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/4201+Patterson+Avenue+%0D%0A+Baltimore,+MD+21215?entry=gmail&source=g


410-764-4723 (office)
443-915-7981 (cell)
410-358-0273 (fax)
candace.robinson@maryland.gov

https://health.maryland.gov/boardsahs/Pages/Index.aspx

 

Please do not unsubscribe. This is an official notification from the Board. To manage your email address and password,
please visit your Subscriber Preference Page. If you have questions or problems with the subscription service, please
visit subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com.

This service is provided to you at no charge by:

Maryland Department of Health [Boards & Commission].
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